
  

 

 

 

 

23rd May 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Re: KS1 and KS2 Sports Day 
 

As you know our KS1 and KS2 Sports Days will be taking place straight after Half-Term and the 
children (and staff) are getting very excited about it. 

 
As already advised we have split the Sports Day across two different days – please see the 
applicable information below: 

 
Years 1, 2 and 3 Sports Day 

 
Tuesday 6th June  
Morning Session 9:30 to 11:30 am / Afternoon Session 1:15 to 3:00 

 
Years 4, 5 and 6 Sports Day 

Wednesday 7th June 
Morning Session 9:30 to 12:00 / Afternoon Session 1:45 to 3:15 

 
All of the events have been timetabled into one of the above sessions and the children have 

chosen whether to compete in the morning session, afternoon session or (in some cases) both 

sessions. 

 

You are invited to join us on what promises to be a fabulous day.  Your son/daughter should 

know the session/s they will be competing in which means you should be able to plan your day 

accordingly. 

 

Please feel free to bring some light refreshments with you if you wish to. 

 

NB – this year you will not be able to remain in school during the lunchbreak but you 

are more than welcome to return to watch the racing after lunch. 

 

We look forward to a fantastic Sports Day week and we do hope 

you will be able to join in the fun.Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr D. Stewart 

Deputy Principal 

 

 


